
 

 
 
 
 
 

5th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

As we enter our final half term of the year, we have a number of events taking place to bring 

to your attention. 

 

Event Date 

Parental Engagement Event – SEN Focus  05/06/2024 

Year 11 Prom  26/06/2024 

Year 11 Alton Towers Trip  28/06/2024 

Year 6 Information Evening  01/07/2024 

Sports Day  04/07/2024 

Awards Evening  18/07/2024 

 

A number of parents have already signed up to undertake a free online course provided by 

the aim group.  We have received positive feedback on the quality and content of these 

courses, for anyone still interested there is still time to sign up:   

 

The AIM Group deliver Free Online Level 2 Accredited Courses to help better understand some 

key issues around young people's mental health and wellbeing, along with a range of other 

qualifications that may help with developing your own careers. 

  

Here's some of the most popular subjects available: 

 

Neuroscience in the Early Years - Children and Young Peoples Mental Health - Understanding 

Autism - Specific Learning Difficulties - Nutrition and Health - Adverse Childhood Experiences 

- Bullying in Children and Young People - Distressed Behaviour in Children - Mental Health 

Awareness - Counselling - Team Leading - Business Administration - Customer Service - 

Safeguarding and Prevent 

  

These are just the popular qualifications, but they have over 30 available! 

 

The qualifications are completed within a 6–16 week period in your own leisure. They are 

equivalent to a GCSE Grade C. You can do as many as you like, however you can only do 

one at a time. 

  

The only criteria you must meet to be eligible, is:  

  

Aged 19 or over on or before 31st August 2023 

Have lived in the UK/EU for 3+ years     

Not already on a Government funded course 

  

If you are interested in undertaking one of these free online courses or would like 

further information, then please complete the following link ASAP. This will then allow The AIM 

Group to contact you to discuss and get you started on your chosen course:  

https://theaimgroup.co.uk/booking-form/001Q500000JeJjN 

https://theaimgroup.co.uk/booking-form/001Q500000JeJjN


 

 

If you have any questions prior to expressing interest, call Shane Cooke on 0203 923 4013 or 

drop him an email at shane.cooke@theaimgroup.co.uk 

 

Finally, thank you to parents who have taken the time to fill in our snapshot surveys at parents’ 

evenings. These are really useful mechanisms for developing and improving the school.  To 

assist with developing our strategic direction for next year and beyond, it is that time of year 

where we invite parents to undertake a national parental survey managed by an organisation 

called Edurio.    

 

The response window will be open until Friday 21st June 2024.  The school will receive the 

results of the survey in September. To access the survey, please use the following link: 

https://edurio.com/teacher/poll/RfwUjN  

 

Thank you in advance and I look forward to analysing your responses.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr J Aldred 

Head Teacher  
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